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I-251 Cathie Littman 

I-251-1 The comment provides a link to a website titled “SD Deserves Better.” The website 

describes the Project and describes opposition to the Project.  

 The County acknowledges the comment and notes it expresses the opinions of the 

commenter, and does not raise an issue related to the adequacy of any specific section 

or analysis of the Draft EIR. The County will include the comment as part of the 

Final EIR for review and consideration by the decision-makers prior to a final 

decision on the project. No further response is required or necessary.  
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